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135th Street & Convent Avenue
New York, New York 10031

Mr, Harold Denton

Nuclear Regulatory Commision
1717 H Street

washington, D,C, 20555

Dear Mr, Denton:

My class will be conducting a debate on Muclear Energy. 1 would appreciate

it if you would send me all possible data dealing with the positive points '
of Nuclear Energy.

Thank you for your time,

Sincerely,

Yale 5, Peebles
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